
 
 

Allison Brown 
Superintendent of Schools 

April 11, 2025 

Dear Roslyn Families, 

As the first flowers begin to appear, I’d like to send warm wishes to our wonderful Roslyn 
community for a joyful and relaxing spring recess April 14-21, 2025. 

The next few months will be filled with meaningful moments that I look forward to celebrating 
with you, including our elementary school moving up ceremonies on June 25th, our middle 
school graduation on June 26th, and the celebration of the Class of 2025 at their high school 
graduation on June 27th. 

As always, I invite you to visit www.roslynschools.org, where you’ll find highlights from this 
incredible year. 

Please be reminded that schools will be closed from Friday, May 23rd, through Tuesday, May 
27th, for the Memorial Day weekend. 

Here’s hoping that over the break we will finally be able to put away our winter coats! Have a 
wonderful spring recess!  

Sincerely, 

Allison Brown​
Superintendent of Schools 
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